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Thank you for supporting our COVID-19 Response Fund on GivingTuesdayNow 
2020.  Because of your generosity, we were able to raise an incredible $10,277 in just 24 
hours!  
 
This donation will help us replenish our medical-grade disinfectant supplies such as alcohol 
wipes, hand sanitizers, and PPE such as isolation gowns and examination gloves. All these are 
crucial and essential items to prevent the spread of the infectious COVID-19 to our vulnerable 
residents. 
 
Our team will continue to work diligently to keep our residents safe from COVID-19, and we 
look forward to keeping you updated on what your support has helped us achieve. 
  
We would like to take this opportunity to share a short video of our residents with you: 
 

 

Our residents remain active during COVID19! 長者在 COVID-19 期間仍然努力運動呢! 

 

On behalf of all Villa Cathay residents, thank you for supporting us to fight with COVID-19! 
 

 

https://youtu.be/whFcf4duTM8

